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 Weekly Message from Serving Elder Pam A. 

Hello Everyone. 
It was good to celebrate communion 
together last week. This week we welcome 
Bob Dyson to speak to us. Bob was an elder 
at AFC for quite a time. He and Audrey 
moved out of the area. Now they have come 
back to Hemel and it will be great to see 
what he has from the Lord for us. 
Please discuss the Aims and Outcomes 
document with your small group before the 

church meeting on 21st July. We will be discussing it at that meeting. You 
can get a copy from Admin if you have mislaid the one originally sent to 
you. This is a vital document that will affect the way forward for us. 
Our annual summer BBQ will be held on 14th July after the morning 
service. Keep your eyes open for details. 
Last week was a very sad week for two families connected to AFC. The 
McCabes and the Teakles need all our prayers and support. 
This month has five Sundays so we will be worshipping at St George’s on 
the last Sunday in June. 
Have a great week everyone. God bless you.  

Message from 

Pam A 



 

 

Coming up next week 

 Church Information Other activities 

Monday 17th Office hours 8.30am-12:30pm  
                        1:30pm-3:30pm 
 

Fingerprints 8.30-3.00 

Squirrels 4.30pm-5.15pm   

Beavers 5.30pm-6.30pm 

Tuesday 18th Office hours 9:00am-1:00pm 
Bible Journalling- 7:30pm 
Senior Moments @Meet and Eat  10am 

Fingerprints 8.30-3.00 

Tai Chi 7.00pm-8.00pm 

Wednesday 
19th 

Office hours  11.30am - 3.30pm 
Meet and Eat  9:30am -12:30pm 

Fingerprints 8.30-3.00 

Thursday 20th Meet and Eat  9:00- 1.00pm 
Office Hours 9.00am-1.00pm 
 

Fingerprints 8.30-3.00 

Friday 21st Office hours 8.30am-12.30pm 
Meditation Group 11.30am-12.15pm 
Prayer meeting 12.15pm 
 

Fingerprints 8.30-3.00 

Squirrels 5.00pm-5.45pm    
Cubs 7.15pm-8.30pm 

Saturday  22nd   

Sunday 23rd Service at 10:00am  

 
 

 

 Coming up in the next month:  
Joint service at St George’s—  Sunday 30th June,  10:30am 

Barbeque at AFC-  Sunday 14th July, 12:30pm 
Church Meeting—Sunday 21st July, 11:30am 

Hightown Maylands Opening Event—Wednesday 31st July, 3:30-5:00pm 



 

 

“Where can I go from your Spirit? Where can I flee from your 
presence? If I go…… even there your hand will guide me, your 
right hand will hold me fast.” Psalms 139: verses 7 & 10 NIV 

Many thanks to those who use this prayer page during your regular prayer times.  

We thank you Lord……… 
For your comfort in times of sorrow and stress 
For our friends at St George’s 
For freedom 
 

We lift those who need healing or support to God and thank Him for His action as 
we pray 
For Mike McCabe and his family as they plan Violet’s funeral 
For Eileen and the Teakle family as they come to terms with the sudden loss of 
Pete 
For paramedics and medical staff who are daily and hourly dealing with the 
stress and distress of those they look after 
For Mark and June as they wait for their operations 
For Tess and Pam as they recover from theirs. 
For those suffering in places of conflict and natural disaster 
Lord, help us if we are to be an answer to these prayers. 
 

Also bring to the Lord our prayers for………..  
Youth Across Hemel 
Our election process 
Pray Hemel 
 
Please continue to pray for all who have been on the list recently. Bless you. 

You, O Lord, our Great Redeemer 

Pastoral & Prayer 

The elders appreciate your prayers for them. The days set aside for each elder:  

Everyday: Rev Paul Stein  Sunday: Sue  Monday: Yvonne  Tuesday: Shirley   
Wednesday: Heather Thursday: Dave   Friday: Pam  Saturday: Penny    



 

 

Meet our Hemel Hempstead election candidates 

 

You are invited to a meeting on Wednesday 19th June at South Hill Church or-

ganised by Churches Together to meet candidates for the upcoming general 

election. If you would like to put one or more questions to the candidates, 

please forward these by email to CTHH using chair@cthh.org.uk as soon as pos-

sible. Questions will be selected in advance to ensure a representative cross sec-

tion of questions is presented at the meeting. Everyone is welcome so please 

advertise this as widely as possible and send in your questions. Thank you. 

mailto:chair@cthh.org.uk


 

 

The impact of AI—an engaging discussion 

 

 

Join us for an engaging discussion on the impact of artificial intelligence (AI) in our 

lives. From self-driving cars to chatbots, AI is transforming industries and reshaping 

our future. But should we embrace it with open arms or approach it with caution? In 

this thought-provoking talk, we’ll explore the promises, pitfalls, ethical dilemmas and 

even some theology surrounding AI. Whether you’re a  tech enthusiast or just curious, 

this session will leave you pondering the question: Is AI our ally or adversary? The 

Rev’d Canon Dr Tim Bull is a Priest serving at St Albans Cathedral. Previously a country 

Vicar, a chartered software engineer, and a University lecturer in computer Science. 

He is a member of the Society of Ordained Scientists, and interested in AI and faith 

responses to post truth and disinformation.  

For further information email: revaustin@sky.com 



 

 

Information—Community 

 

 

AFC/St.George’s Bring and Share Lunch—30th June 

 

 

 

 

Dear all, we look forward to our next Joint Service on 30 June at St George's. 
After the service there will be a defibrillator training course for those that 

wish to attend. If you are not attending, there will be a quiz and time to chat 
and once the course is completed, we will enjoy a bring and share lunch. 

Please be mindful that we have limited oven space for keeping food warm. 
May we suggest that if you wish to bring a hot meal, it can be cooked/kept 
warm in a slow cooker. I would be grateful if you would let me know what 
you are bringing so that I can make sure we don't have too much of one 

item! Desserts are also very welcome!  

There is a sign up sheet at AFC, alternatively, my email address is tracy-
malan@ymail.com or mobile 07793 550976, to confirm attendance. Thank 

you & best wishes. Tracy Malan 

mailto:tracymalan@ymail.com
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Senior Moments 
 

Is a friendly group for seniors. Open on Tuesdays 10.00am until 
11.45am in Meet & Eat. 

Why not pop along, meet new friends, have tea / coffee and  
 Biscuits. Normally a weekly quiz.   All welcome  

Information—AFC 


